
Saint James Ev. Lutheran Church 
460 Annapolis St W 
West Saint Paul, MN 55118 
www.saintjameslutheran.com  
(651) 457-9232 or stjlc@saintjameslutheran.com  
 
PRESS RELEASE – September 30, 2024 
 
RE: Reformation Hymn Festival and Conference on October 25-26, 2024 
 
Please include the following items in your newsletters and church bulletins. For your convenience, 
various versions are provided. Please call Martin Dicke at (651) 249-5348 with questions. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 
PROCLAIMING CHRIST 2024: LET US SING OF JESUS 
St. James Lutheran Church would like to invite you to a special Hymn Festival and conference 
celebrating 500 years of the first Lutheran hymnals and the Lutheran chorale. Entitled “Proclaiming 
Christ 2024: Let Us Sing of Jesus,” the events will be held on October 25-26 at St. James Lutheran 
Church, 460 Annapolis St. W., West St. Paul, MN 55118. For more information and to register, visit 
www.saintjameslutheran.com/music. Or you may call (651) 457-9232 or email us at  
stjlc@saintjameslutheran.com. 
 
SINGERS INVITED TO JOIN REFORMATION CHOIR 
Singers are invited to join the choir at St. James Lutheran Church in celebrating 500 years of the first 
Lutheran hymnals and the Lutheran chorale. The choir will sing at A Hymn Festival of Reformation 
Hymns that will be held at 7:00 pm on Friday, October 25. The hymn festival will open the 
conference “Proclaiming Christ 2024: Let Us Sing of Jesus” that will be held on October 25-26 at St. 
James Lutheran Church, 460 Annapolis St. W., West St. Paul, MN 55118. Any interested singer is 
invited to join. There will be a rehearsal that evening at 4:00 pm followed by a free meal. For more 
information and to register, visit www.saintjameslutheran.com/music. Or you may call (651) 457-
9232 or email us at  stjlc@saintjameslutheran.com. 
 
EXTENDED ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 
PROCLAIMING CHRIST 2024: LET US SING OF JESUS 
St. James Lutheran Church would like to invite you to a Hymn Festival and conference celebrating 
500 years of the first Lutheran hymnals and the Lutheran chorale. Entitled “Proclaiming Christ 2024: 
Let Us Sing of Jesus,” the conference will begin at 7:00 PM on Friday, October 25 with A Hymn 
Festival of Reformation Hymns. On Saturday, October 26 presentations will be o`ered from 9:00-
3:00 PM on various aspects of the Lutheran chorale. Presenters include Rev. Kantor Richard C. 
Resch, Rev. Dr. Lowell Sorenson, and Rev. Kantor Timothy Frank of David’s Harp. A special choir is 
being convened for the Hymn Festival. Any singer who is interested is invited to join. Visit the link 
below to register. The conference will be held at St. James Lutheran Church, 460 Annapolis St. W., 
West St. Paul, MN 55118. For more information and to register, visit 
www.saintjameslutheran.com/music. you may call (651) 457-9232 or email us at  
stjlc@saintjameslutheran.com. 


